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MESSAGE

I am pleased to know that the Department of
Pharmaceuticals is observing Swachhata Pakhwada from
September 1st to September 15th, 2024.

Since the launch of the Swachh Bharat Mission by our
Hon’ble Prime Minister on October 2nd, 2014, sanitation has
been at the forefront of the Government’s development agenda.
Each year, all Ministries and Departments of the Government
of India, along with the organizations under their
administrative jurisdiction, diligently observe Swachhata
Pakhwada to maintain a clean and hygienic workplace.

I encourage all officers and staff of Department of
Pharmaceuticals to contribute their best efforts during
Swachhata Pakhwada and beyond towards this objective. Let
us work together to instill the necessary discipline in ourselves
and others so that we can achieve our ultimate goal of a
Swachh Bharat!
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